
CITY OF CLAYTON  
CITY COUNCIL  

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF INFORMATION 

AB 1600 Account Information Related to Covered 
Development Impact Fees  

Notice Issue Date: Wednesday, November 8, 2023

Notice is hereby given that as of the date noted above the City of Clayton has made available to 
the public a draft report entitled “Annual Report on Development Fees for the Fiscal Year 
Ending June 30, 2023 in Compliance with the Reporting Requirements of California Government 
Code Section 66006.”  This notice has been made publicly available on the City’s website 
at www.claytonca.gov as well as on public posting boards at least  fifteen (15) days in advance 
of the public meeting at which the Annual Report will be presented in accordance with 
California Government Code Section 66006(b)(2).   

The final report shall be considered by the City Council at a regularly scheduled City Council 
meeting on November 21, beginning at 7:00 pm or thereafter utilizing teleconferencing and 
electronic means consistent with the State of California Executive OrderN-29-20 dated March 
17, 2020, regarding the Covid-19 pandemic.  In accordance with this order, the public 
may view/listen to the meeting online at www.claytonca.gov where a link to Zoom 
will be provided. 

The proposed Annual Report on Development Fees may be examined on the City’s website at 
www.claytonca.gov  or in person at City Hall, 6000 Heritage Trail, Clayton, California.   

Interested citizens are invited to attend and participate in the meeting and present written 
and/or oral testimony concerning the Annual Report.  If one cannot attend the hearing, one may 
send written comments to the to the City Clerk at cityclerk@claytonca.gov prior to the 
hearing.  For questions, please contact Prapti Aryal  at 925-673-7300 or via email to 
paryal@claytonca.gov 

_________________________________ 
Prapti Aryal 
Finance Director 
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